
BUSINESS PLAN DRAFT DOC

Write this section on a paragraph format â€“ Use the items below as a guide - Always write on the â€œthird personâ€•.
Example: ABZ Company is in the business of: .

Business Plan Template and Guide Global financial services firm vFinance offers a basic, page business plan
template to download from its website--one the company says has been downloaded more than a quarter of a
million times. Pretty much everything on it can be customized. You can download it free with a trial
subscription, but you'll have to remember to cancel it within the week if you don't plan to continue using it.
You can go back in and edit it as needed, so don't worry about having everything ready the first time you sit
down to tackle it. A business plan should take time and a lot of homework, but if you've already done that,
LawDepot's template is a decent choice. In fact, if you're like a lot of entrepreneurs, you're probably going to
find yourself pulling a few all-nighters to get one done before heading into your first pitch for funding. Even if
you do have some experience, getting a refresher on what a modern business plan looks like is always a good
idea. Any funder worth his or her salt wants to see it right off the bat. This advertising model, like others you
see on Inc, supports the independent journalism you find on this site. If you have any business plan questions,
please feel free to ask our business plan experts on Twitter or Facebook. The opinions expressed here by Inc.
Score's Business Plan Template for Startups Score is an American nonprofit dedicated to helping
entrepreneurs get their companies off the ground. Published on: Jun 11,  It's also heavily geared toward
financing, making it a good choice if that's a priority for you. Business Plan Template for Startups and
Entrepreneursâ€”Free Download This form cannot be loaded because consent has not been given for
marketing. However, be carefulâ€”there are lots of people out there who will try and charge you for a
template. No, it won't be completely unique, but vFinance knows what it's doing and the template is pretty
comprehensive. This is particularly helpful if your idea isn't fully fleshed out and you know you have
homework to do--it prompts you for information. A lot of those mistakes most of them, in fact are the result of
poor planning. Moreover though, a solid business plan is a living document that will continue to guide your
efforts as your business grows. If you need more than a free, simple template can provide, look into online
business planning solutions like LivePlan , which provides more help and customization options than any
template can. Kudos to Invoiceberry for figuring out this effective lead-gen tactic too! Like this column? That
doesn't mean you have to bust out Word and start the plan from scratch. Each one also contains a marketing
plan and executive summary template. Check out these comprehensive business plan templates you can
download for free to get you started: 1. Ready to get the business plan template? RocketLawyer's Business
Plan Templates by State Like some of the others, you fill out RocketLawyer's form and download the business
plan when you're done--but its template allows you to choose your state before getting started. VFinance is the
creator of the massive Venture Capital Directory and has tailored the plan to appeal to funders. The Refining
the Plan resource that comes with it is helpful, especially if this is your first crack at writing a business plan.
After all, business plans have changed over the years, and what lenders and investors expect now is different
than it was even just 10 years ago. Creating your business plan is more than just getting your ideas down on
paper for potential funders to see. If you don't mind doing that, it's a good deal. So, if using software is the
right fit for you, you can spend more time starting your business and less time planning. These articles are
editorially independent - that means editors and reporters research and write on these products free of any
influence of any marketing or sales departments. Reporters and editors don't add those links, nor will they
manage them. You can see the template below or you can download it as a Word document using the form on
the right side of this page. Some funders are going to want to see a lot of detail, but you can provide that in
appendices. The article's content is entirely at the discretion of the reporter and editor. A template is great--you
probably aren't doing anything that hasn't been done before, so it provides a proven structure for your plan.


